
Mrs. Churchill

 These first few weeks of this term are all about
settling in, getting to know each other, and
learning the routines and expectations of our
classroom. Once our daily routines are up and
running, the first three blocks of the day will be
predominantly literacy and numeracy learning
based. The afternoons will be for inquiry
learning, P.E., science and the arts. You're
welcome to pop in mornings or afternoons to
see what we have been up to!

Meet the
teacher: 

About Me:
Kia Ora! My name is Amy Churchill. I have been a teacher for 9 years here
at Adventure School across both Kōwhai and Nīkau syndicates. 
I grew up in Whitby, and still live here now with a family of my own.
 My husband, Simon,  is an electrician and our two Children, Kaitlyn and
Ryan, are now senior students at Aotea College. We love the beach, 
 looking after our many animals, and spending time together as a family. 
I am looking forward to meeting you all and seeing what 2023 brings! 

Welcome to Room 5: Contact:
achurchill@adventure.school.nz

I do my best to respond
ASAP (outside of teaching
times). Monday - Friday

8am-5pm. 


